
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We would like to invite you to attend our Sounds Write phonics morning. This will take place on 

Wednesday 11th January from 8:30 to 9:30 am. This will have a number of aims and will 

hopefully inform you about 

• How we teach phonics at school, the letter sounds and their pronunciation. 

• How you can support your child in using the sound squares to build and read words at 

home.  

• How to further support your child with reading at home.  

 

There will be an opportunity for you to take part in phonics activities with your child and to ask 

any questions that you may have.  

We look forward to seeing you soon on Wednesday 11th of January in Beech Class.   

 

 

 

Many thanks 

The EYFS team 

 

 

 


